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MEETINGS 

First Tuesday of the month 

7:30 PM—Jim Click Ford 

6244 E. 22d St. 

Tucson, AZ  85732 

 

Dues: 

$15/yr. family or $10/yr. Individual 

 

Monthly Outing: 
Fourth Sunday of the month or  

As voted by the club membership 
 

Board of Directors Meetings: 
Monday after the outing at Jim Click Ford 

2012 Board of Directors: 

Past President, Nancy Frazer 

Ron Edwards 

Ray Feierstein 

Larry Morehead 

Chuck Thim 

Ernie Williams 

2012 Officers 

President: 

Gary Roberts 

Glroberts_1@msn.com 

885-8627 

 

1st. Vice President: 

Leland Allison 

ltlnel@aol.com 

745-9890 

 

2nd Vice President: 

Rey Brown 

softtopcoupe@yahoo.com 

296-2079 

 

Treasurer: 

Rich Whalen 

r_whalen@comcast.net 

203-1784 

 

Secretary: 

Margaret Edwards 

meocean1976@g.mail.com 

975-1609 

Tucson Chapter website; 

tucsonmodelafordclub.org 



ANNUAL  PROGRESSIVE  DINNER 

Shorty Allison reported there was an excellent turnout of 
members and guests at the annual progressive dinner held 

on Sunday, April 22.  A special thanks go the hosts of the 

event:  Jim and Sally Beebe for salads and appetizers; Joe 

and Kelly Findysz for the main course and Bruce and 

Maggie Edwards for dessert.  Cars traveled from northeast 

Tucson to southeast Tucson to the three stops.  There every
-one enjoyed great conversation and terrific food.   



Tucson Model A Club General Meeting Minutes 

 Tuesday,  May  1, 2012 

The meeting was called to order by President Gary Rob-
erts at 7:30 pm.   

 

Gary was welcomed back and noted he appreciated Vice 

President Shorty Allison’s assistance during his absence. 

 

Thank you to Bernice and Ron Edwards and Gerry and 
Karen Pilcher for tonight’s refreshments.  We still need 

one club member for the month of August and two club 

members for the month of November to sign-up for re-

freshments.  If interested, please see Rey Brown. 

 

There were no guests or new members at tonight’s meet-
ing.  

 

Treasurer’s report was given and a motion was made and 

seconded to approve as presented. 

 

Correspondence: 
 

    The Desert A and Phoenix Model A Newsletters 

     Acknowledgement from “Superior  A’s” for our dona-

tion to the 2012 National Convention  

      

Door Prize Winners: 
 

     An oil change was won by Jeanne Meitzner 

     A circuit tester was won by Harvey Ross 

 

       



Minutes of  5-1-12 continued 

Old Business: 
 

Shorty Allison reported on the Progressive Dinner held on 

May 22.  The weather was beautiful and it was well-

attended.  Special thanks go to the hosts:  Jim and Sally 

Beebe for Appetizers; Joe and Kelly Findysz for the Main 

Course and Bruce and Maggie Edwards for deserts. 
 

Ray Feierstein said there were 14 club cars at the Pima 

County fair on Saturday, April 21.  It was a hot day but 

those present enjoyed the animals, ice cream and sights of 

the fair.  He thanked those who attended for their support.   

 
 

New Business: 

 

The May Outing will be “Breakfast in the Park” chaired by 

Bruce Edwards and will take place on Sunday, May 27 at 

Udall Park, Ramada #3.    Helpers should arrive at 6 am to 
set up and cook.  The event will begin at 8 am.  The Presi-

dent will send an invitation to Mr. and Mrs. Jim Click invit-

ing them to attend.   

 

The annual May Memorial Day Parade will be held Mon-

day, May 28 at Tucson Estates.  Ron Uhle is in charge of 
this event.  Plan to meet at McDonald’s at Ajo and Kinney 

Roads for breakfast (optional) at 6:30 am.  After breakfast, 

we will motor to the parade’s staging area.  The parade will 

begin soon after the staging.   



Minutes of 5-1-12 continued 

Future outings include: 
     June Outing– Ice Cream Social, R. Edwards, Chair  

     July Outing– Gaslight Theater, Gary Roberts, Chair.  Note  

     for this outing, “Back to the Past”,  checks will be collected  

     by Betty Trimble in June in lieu of the chairperson. 

 

Future car show: scheduled for the Cascades, on Saturday Oc-
tober 20. 

 

 

Other Misc Business: 

 

Former club member, Bill McCoy, passed away Sunday, April 
15.  Some members attended the funeral with their Model A’s.  

 

Rey Brown reported a new website is now available online, 

same domain name. 

 

President Roberts will review the status of the phone commit-
tee. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:15 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Linda Willmore, Acting Secretary 
 

 



The 2012 Model A Roster was distributed at the May 1 
meeting.  Those not picked up at the meeting were 

mailed.  If you did not receive a copy, please contact the 

editor at slogan16@cox.net. 

 

VOLUNTEERS  NEEDED: 
 

Here is your opportunity to volunteer for some upcoming events: 

 

   We still need members to provide refreshments for the months 

of August and November.  Contact:  Rey Brown at 296-2079 

 

     Volunteers are needed to help out at Breakfast in the Park, 

Sunday, May 27.  Cooks and clean-up specialists are in demand. 

Contact:  Bruce Edwards at 975-1609. 

 

     We celebrate International Model A Day on September 22 

and are looking for ideas/suggestions to make this a special 

event.  Contact:  Shorty Allison at 745-9890. 

In Memorium 

Bill McCoy, one of our long-term members, regretfully passed 

away on Sunday, April 15.  Our thoughts and sympathies to Liz 

and the family. 



MAY  OUTING  -BREAKFAST IN THE PARK  
SUNDAY,  MAY  27 

The May Outing, “Breakfast in the Park” will be held on 
Sunday, May 27 at Udall Park Ramada #3.  Udall Park is 

located on Tanque Verde Road and Sabino Canyon Road.   

 

Volunteers should plan to arrive at the park by 6:00 am 

for preparation and set-up.  We will begin eating at ap-

proximately 8:00 am.  There is ample parking near the 
Ramada. 

 

The V-8 Club will again be joining us to celebrate this 

beautiful spring morning.  Bring your appetite and 

chairs!   

 
The Board Meeting will follow the picnic.   

 

Chairperson for the event is Bruce Edwards, 975-1609. 



     JOIN US FOR BREAKFAST AT UDALL PARK 
                         SUNDAY, MAY 27. 8:00 AM 

Photos from last year’s  Breakfast in the Park 



     JOIN US FOR BREAKFAST AT UDALL PARK 
                         SUNDAY, MAY 27. 8:00 AM 

Photos from last year’s  Breakfast in the Park 



MAY   CELEBRATIONS 

Happy  Birthday! 

Happy  Anniversary! 

Frank Pyrdeck, Jr.                   5-6 

Ann Murphy                           5-10 

Tina Neal                                5-10 

Tom Wulff                              5-14 

Millie Burgheimer                  5-15 

Mary Lou Young                    5-16 

Jane Uhle                                5-23 

Kelly Findyz                           5-27 

Charles Kissaw                       5-30 

Ron Sotardi                             5-31  

Jim & Rita Boaz                  5-1 

Tom & Connie Carr            5-4 

Don & Teta Vagasky          5-22 



May 27, Sunday:   May Outing, “Breakfast in the Park”   
Breakfast starts at 8:00 am, Udall Park, Ramada #3, Bruce 

Edwards, Chairperson 

 

May 28, Monday:  Tucson Estates Memorial Day Parade.  

Meet at the Kinney & Ajo McDonalds at 6:30 am for 

breakfast (optional), leave for parade staging area at 7:25 
am.  Parade starts at 8:00 am, Memorial Ceremony at 9:00 

am.  For more information, contact RonUhle at 578-7216. 

 

June 17, Sunday:   Car Show at Villa Hermosa, Wilmot 

and Speedway, from 8:30 am to noon.  Breakfast will be 

served.  They are requesting 16+ cars.  Contact Ray Feier-
stein at 531-9724 for more information. 

 

June 24, Sunday:  Ice Cream Social, Ron and Bernice 

Edwards, Chairpersons  

 

Sunday, July 22:  Gaslight Theater “Back to the Past” 
Chairperson Gary Roberts.  More information at next 

meeting.   



June’s refreshments will be brought to you by 

Fritz & Jeanne Mietzner and Jim & Sally 

Beebe. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The following classics are offered for sale: 

 

1929 Model Tudor                   1930 Model A Couple 

$12,500                                    $22,500 

 
Contact Larry Morehead at 820-1852 for more infor- 

mation 

 

    

1926 Model T, 2-door sedan, needs restoration.  $5500   

 
1931 Chevrolet Cabriolet, needs restoration.  $7500 

 

Contact Ron Edwards at 623-5755 for more information 

 



FRITZ ENTERPRISE 
 

Water Softeners • R/Os 
Filters • Sales •  Service 

 
Fritz Mietzner    3421 W. Peterson Pl. 
744-7584            Tucson, AZ  85741 

Complimentary Ads—Thank you!! 
Larry Smith            Virginia Doty 
Si & Millie Burgheimer 
Delena Conn & Corky Rose 

Margaret Horton 
Bill and Liz McCoy 
Steve Arthur’s Service 



Michael Smith 

Cell:  370-5234 

2660 E. 10th St. 
Tucson, AZ  85716 




